
ELPS Graduate Assistant Applications 
 

Directions: Please, briefly (2-3 pages) answer each of the following questions. You should 
submit your answers as one document electronically to Tansi Hayes, the ELPS administrative 
assistant (tansi.hayes@unco.edu). This application, along with your current resume, is due on 
April 16, 2018. Applications will be reviewed before May and decisions will be made shortly 
afterwards. If you have any questions, please contact Spencer Weiler 
(spencer.weiler@unco.edu).  
 

1. What degree are you pursuing in ELPS? 
 

2. Does your schedule allow you to be on campus during the day (note, this is not a 
requirement, per se, but this information will help us to know how you, along with the 
other graduate assistants, can support the ELPS faculty)? 

 
3. What are your research interests? 

 
4. Provide an example of when you effectively worked independent of a supervisor and 

accomplished a meaningful task. 
 

5. Discuss how this graduate assistantship will benefit you during your academic studies 
with ELPS. 

 
6. Is there anything else you feel the ELPS faculty should know related to this graduate 

assistantship? 
 
Please know that the ELPS program is assigned a limited number of graduate assistantships and 
there is no guarantee that every applicant will be awarded an assistantship. 
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